
 

 

 
To our valued clients and venders: 
 
Since the emergence of the Coronavirus (CoVid-19) outbreak, ACMS Group’s top priority has 
been to ensure the protection and safety of both our employees and the client while still 
providing quality service.  As ACMS Group continues to monitor the situation, we would like to 
ensure everyone who relies on our services that ACMS Group will follow the absolute best 
practices to mitigate the impact of the CoVid-19 virus.   
 
ACMS Group will continue to provide quality service to our clients. In order to maximize our 
efficiency to assist our clients, our staff will maximize the use of conference calls, Skype, and 
email correspondence to reduce the risk of transmission.  Please contact the ACMS Group 
office prior to visitation. 

We here at ACMS Group, Inc. are available and ready to support our clients. 

We appreciate your continued support through this trying time, should you have any additional 
questions please contact our office for further information.  (219) 662-2380 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
James J. DePaoli 
President, ACMS Group, Inc. 
 

 


